
From: Sarah Graydon  
Sent: Thursday, 24 November 2022 
To: Hearings Administrator <hearingsadministrator@orc.govt.nz> 
Cc: Fran Davies <FDavies@heritage.org.nz> 
Subject: RE: Further Details Requested in Relation to Submitters Request to be Heard 
 
Kia ora, 
 
I would like to advise that Heritage New Zealand no longer wishes to be heard on its submission, as 
the changes that it requested have been incorporated in the relevant planner’s recommendations to 
the Council. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
Ngā mihi 
 
Sarah Graydon 
 
Manager, Legal Services | Heritage New Zealand Pouhere Taonga| Antrim House, 63 Boulcott Street, 
Wellington 6011 | PO Box 2629, Wellington 6140, New Zealand | Cell: 021 494 018   

Tairangahia a tua whakaere; Tatakihia nga o amuri ake nei – Honouring the past; inspiring 
the future 
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